
 

2024 INTERSAI GAMES IN BOTSWANA  

 

The staff of the Office of the Auditor-General are posing for a group photo before the official event at Maru-Pula 

Auditorium in Gaborone 

 

The Office of the Auditor-General Namibia participated in the 2024 InterSAI games, held in Gaborone, 

Botswana.  

The 3-day event, which started on September 4th and concluded on September 7th, brought together 

professionals from different Supreme Audit Institutions in southern African countries who are 

dedicated to serving the public with integrity, transparency, and accountability. 

The event which was celebrated under the theme "SAI REFORM POST COVID" includeed presentations 

by different SAIs on topics on public auditing post covid-19, sports activities, and traditional dances. 

Participating SAIs included SAI Eswathini, SAI Lesotho, SAI Namibia, and the hosting nation, SAI 

Botswana. This event offers professionals a platform to share insights and reinforce the values of 

integrity and accountability in public service. 

The Office of the Auditor-General Namibia's participation in the InterSai event demonstrated its 

commitment to promoting unity and collaboration among supreme audit institutions. By fostering 

camaraderie and a shared purpose, the InterSai games contribute to the advancement of excellence 

within the auditing community. 


